
To:        Mayor and Town Council

From:  Josh Martin, Director, Planning, Zoning & Building Department

September 12, 2018

TOWN OF PALM BEACH
Information for Town Council Meeting on: 

Staff recommends that the Town Council require the applicant to meet all conditions and 

comments as provided for in the Development Review Comments (DRC) Report attached.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION

August 30, 2018Date:

130 SUNRISE AVE    SUITE: PH 7

Z-18-00127Subject:

An application has been received for the following project:  

BACKGROUND

SITE PLAN REVIEW WITH VARIANCE(S)

1. A site plan modification with variances to allow five (5) retractable awnings totaling 873 

square feet over the terrace on the seventh floor of a seven story condominium building.  2.  

A variance request to allow the awning at a height of 60.83 feet in lieu of the 23 1/2 foot 

maximum height allowed in the R-C Zoning District.  3.  A variance request to allow the 

awnings on the existing seventh floor penthouse of a seven story building in lieu of the two 

story building maximum allowed in the R-C Zoning District.  4.  A variance to allow the 

awnings at an overall height of 62.67 feet in lieu of the 26 1/2 foot maximum allowed in 

the R-C Zoning District for a flat roof.  5.  A front yard setback of 29.83 feet to Sunset 

Avenue in lieu of the 122.11 foot minimum required.

REQUEST:

KOCHMAN AND ZISKAOWNER'S REPRESENTATIVE:

BFT3 PALM BEACH LLCOWNER:

130 SUNRISE AVE    SUITE: PH 7ADDRESS:

SUN & SURF ONE HUNDRED THIRTY COND 

UNIT PH-7

LEGAL DESCRIPTION:

PROPERTY CONTROL NO.:

R-C Medium Density ResidentialZONING DISTRICT:

50-43-43-14-21-004-0070

Staff recommends that the Town Council consider the presentations by the applicant and Staff, 

as well as the report of the Development Review Committee (attached) and comments from 

interested parties regarding the application. 



Page Two

Attachment

cc: John C. Randolph, Town Attorney

pf & zf


